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Proviso: 
ESHB 1175 309(4) requires a quarterly report on application and status on federal 
funds. The proviso states: 
 

The department shall provide quarterly reports to the office of financial 
management and the transportation committees of the legislature regarding 
applications that the department submits for federal funds and the status of such 
applications. 

 
Status: 
The department submitted 11 applications for federal funding this quarter totaling 
$126.6 million. One application for the Port of Vancouver project worth $15 million was 
selected by the Federal Railroad Administration. Below is a list of all projects with the 
requested federal amounts:  

 Slope Stabilization Vancouver, WA to Blaine WA-Preliminary Engineering/NEPA 
$10.5 million 

 Skagit River Bridge Replacement-PE/NEPA $11.3 million  

 Bellingham Main Line Relocation-PE/NEPA $8.4 million 

 Vancouver Port Access Improvements-Construction Only $38.4 million   

 Olympia Station Modifications (Additional Platform)-PE/NEPA $2.5 million 

 Kelso Station Modifications (Additional Platform)-PE/NEPA $3.5 million 

 Tacoma Trestle Replacement-PE/NEPA $7.3 million 

 Tacoma Trestle Replacement-FD/CN $68.8 million 

 KMB Kalama New Main Line-PE/NEPA $6.8 million 

 KMB Kelso Longview Junction (Unfunded Amt-Overpass)-PE/NEPA $5.5 million 

 Centralia Station Modifications $4.2 million 
 


